
Off-line Payment Evenings 

 

IMHA will be offering 3 more evenings for people to come to the arena to drop off 

their off-line payments for the upcoming season.  The dates for these will be: 

• June 30, 2022 - 7pm to 9pm 

• July 13, 2022 - 7pm to 9pm 

• July 27, 2022 - 7pm to 9pm 

 

Please keep in mind, that these evenings are for dropping off your off-line 

payments and/or making arrangements for a payment schedule.  

If you are having difficulty with registration or have any questions regarding the 

registration process, please email the IMHA Office at 

innisfailminorhockey@gmail.com 

We will be sure to answer any questions or assist you so that you can get signed 

up.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Darren Black 

Executive Director 

Innisfail Minor Hockey 
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